
Maine Department of 
Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife wishes to 

procure architectural/engineering services for a statewide Impoundment 

study.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 06/15/2022 at 

353 Water Street SHS 41, Augusta Maine 04333 ATTN. Richard 

Parker, Engineering Director. 

 

File & database research, deed and licensing research, surveying, 

structural assessment, and maintenance and repair recommendations of 

approximately 75  impoundments throughout the State of Maine.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website:  

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


